Himeji Cultural and International Exchange Foundation Is Recruiting Junior and Senior High School Students for Their Online Exchange Meeting

Would you like to introduce Japanese culture and Himeji City in English as a representative of Himeji City and ask questions about Charleroi/Adelaide (sister cities) as an international exchange project?

Activity Period Late June to Early August

Location Egret Himeji

Intended for Junior high and high school students living in Himeji City

Maximum

Participant 10 Junior high school students and 15 high school students

(If there are too many participants, participants will be determined by lottery.)

Exchange

Partners Junior high school: Charleroi, Belgium

High school: Junior high and high school students in Adelaide, Australia

Fee None

Participation

Requirements 1. Have an interest in and an attitude for understanding international exchange

and different cultures, as well as Himeji City's sister cities

2. Can participate in all three of the pre-trainings scheduled for June 20, July 4,

and July 18

3. Can collaborate with other participants to create materials that introduce

Japan and Himeji City

Application

Deadline Must arrive by May 31, 2021 (Monday)

How to Apply Please fill out the application form and submit it by mail, email, fax, or in person.

Organizer

(for inquiries) Himeji Cultural and International Exchange Foundation

TEL: 079-282-8950 FAX: 079-282-8955

EMAIL: info-iec (at) himeji-iec.or.jp

For more information, please check the following link:

https://www.himeji-iec.or.jp/online_koryu

Now Accepting Entries for the 9th NEAR Youth Art Contest

NEAR (The Association of North East Asia Regional Governments) in cooperation with Hyogo Prefecture will be holding the 9th NEAR Youth Art Contest. We will look forward to the applications by junior high and high school students in Hyogo prefecture.

Intended for Junior high and high school students living in Hyogo prefecture

Theme Northeast Asian countries I want to travel to after COVID-19 is over

Requirement one artwork per person (394×545mm)

Organizer NEAR (The Association of North East Asia Regional Governments)

Application

Deadline October 15, 2021 (Friday)

Please send by post to the following address:

 $International\ Relations\ Division,\ International\ Affairs\ Bureau,\ Industry,$

Employment & International Affairs Department, Hyogo Prefectural Government

5 -10-1 Shimoyamatedori, Chuo Ward, Kobe, Hyogo 650-8567

How to Apply Please download the application guidelines from the URL below and fill out the

application form on the third page. Attach the application form to the back of your

artwork and submit it to the address above.

*Please note that the application guidelines said to send the application to the

NEAR location in South Korea, but Hyogo Prefecture will be putting the

exhibitions together, so please send the application to the International Relations

Division of the Hyogo Prefectural Government (address above).

For more information, please check the following link:

https://bit.ly/3b4cEth

2021 UNICEF Seminar: "Think About Our City"

Learning and Ecological Activities Foundation for Children (LEAF) supports the nurturing of sustainable communities from various perspectives, including projects for building cities where learning about the environment is available (as part of Japan International Cooperation Agency (JICA)'s grassroots initiative project); this includes projects being done at the capital of the Solomon Islands, Honiara City, where the garbage problem is created by population growth. Let's think of ways we can help the Earth as global citizens.

Date June 5, 2021 (Saturday) 13:30~15:00

Location Nishinomiya City Intercollegiate Center (6F of ACTA Nishinomiya)

Lecturer OGAWA Masayoshi (Director, LEAF)

Language Japanese

Maximum

Participant 40 people (first-come-first serve basis)

Fee None (application required)

Intended for Anyone

How to Apply By the application form on the homepage or over the phone

Organizer

(for inquiries and application)

UNICEF Hyogo

TEL: 078-435-1605 (Weekday 10:00~16:00)

For more information, please check the following link:

https://office-bit.com/unicef-hyogo/activity-event.html#event20210605

*Please note that there may be changes due to COVID-19 infections.

THANK'S Course for Teaching Japanese to Foreigners (Audio 1. Pronunciation)

Those who are learning Japanese may have trouble with pronunciations and as a result, what they want to say is not conveyed well. By learning the common pronunciation mistakes, we can think about how to teach correct pronunciation.

Date June 19, 2021 (Saturday) 14:00~16:00

Location THANK's Nihongo Hiroba (THANK's office)

*Please note the course may be cancelled due to COVID-19 infections.

Language Japanese

Maximum

Participant 8 people (The course will not be offered if there are less than 4 participants.)

Fee 1200 ven

Intended for Anyone who wants to teach Japanese to foreigners.

Organizer NPO practical Japanese language education promotion association (THANK's)

Application

Deadline June 18, 2021 (Friday)

How to Apply By email, fax, or phone

For inquiries and application

NPO practical Japanese language education promotion association (THANK's)

TEL: 078-891-3030 FAX: 078-891-3031

EMAIL: mail (at) npo-thanks.jp

*The office may be closed due to COVID-19 infections so please send the application and inquire by email.

For more information, please check the following link: https://www.npo-thanks.jp